

23 December 2019

Mr Alan Smith Holy Child Primary School 227 Blair St DALLAS VIC 3047

Dear Mr Smith

Thank you for your recent gift of \$1,981.19.

Your support is what makes it possible for all MacKillop staff to go the extra mile for the children and families we work with.

You help us ensure that they not only have a safe place to live, but the support they need to recover from trauma.

You ensure that our social workers can spend time with past clients who turn to us to reveal their childhood in care.

Most importantly, knowing that you stand by us in our times of need, help us hold on to hope for our children and families in their most difficult times, giving them every chance to discover their own dreams for a brighter future.

Please accept my sincere thanks, and find your tax receipt below.

Yours sincerely

Dr Røbyn Miller

Chief Executive Officer

MacKillop Family Services Donation Receipt

This donation was made as a gift. Received with our thanks. Donations over \$2 are tax deductible.

Receipt Number:

307882863

Received From:

Holy Child Primary School

Particulars:

Donation

Supporter ID: 289578

Amount:

\$1,981.19

mackillop.org.au

Justice Hope Collaboration Compassion Respect

Date: 23/12/2019